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Investing in bridge infrastructure to increase resiliency 
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www.seattle.gov/transportation/mcgraw-bridge 
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This project is funded by the 9-year Levy to Move 

Seattle, approved by voters in 2015. Learn more about 

the levy at www.seattle.gov/LevytoMoveSeattle.  
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If you need this information translated, please call (206) 775-8734. 

如果您需要此信息翻譯成中文 請致電 (206) 775-8734. 

Kung kailangan mo ang impormasyon na ito na nakasalin sa Tagalog mangyari 

lamang na tumawag sa (206) 775-8734. 

Si necesita traducir esta información al español, llame al (206) 775-8734. 

Odeeffannoon kun akka siif (206) 775-8734. 

Nếu quý vị cần thông tin này chuyển ngữ sang tiếng Việt xin gọi (206) 775-

8734. 

የዚህን መረጃ ትርጉም ከፈለጉ፣ በዚህ ስልክ ቁጥር ይደውሉ፡ (206) 775-8734. 

ናይዚ ሓበሬታ ትርጉም እንተደሊኹም፣ በዚ ቁጽሪ ስልኪ ይድውሉ፡ (206) 775-8734. 

당신이 번역이 정보를 필요로하는 경우에, (206) 775-8734? 전화 

해주십시오. 

 

BACKGROUND  
Earthquakes could have a significant detrimental effect 
on Seattle’s infrastructure. The City of Seattle established 
the bridge seismic retrofit program to assess the seismic 
vulnerability of the City’s bridges and to prioritize limited 
funding to reduce this transportation infrastructure 
vulnerability. As part of the Levy to Move Seattle, 16 
bridges were selected for seismic retrofits, including the 
McGraw Street Bridge.  

PROJECT OVERVIEW  
The McGraw St Bridge is an older bridge built in 1936 and 
does not meet current seismic standards for bridges. 
We’re adding modifications to the bridge to strengthen it 
so it can better withstand earthquakes. Most of the work 
will take place underneath the bridge. The project will not 
affect the architectural features of the bridge, and there 
are no changes being made to the current use or 
operation of the bridge.  
 
CONSTRUCTION SCHEDULE AND IMPACTS  
Construction is anticipated to begin in late fall 2022 and is 
expected to last approximately 7-8 months. During 
construction, people can expect: 

• Full closure of the bridge during construction  
• Detours for people walking, biking, rolling, and 

driving 
• Noise, dust, vibrations, and construction 

equipment staged on the bridge and within the 
project area 

• Temporary on-street parking restrictions, with “no 
park” signs placed 72 hours in advance 

• Typical weekday work hours of 7 AM – 5 PM, 
Monday through Friday 

Construction duration and activities are subject to change.  
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